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City of Bethlehem Memorandum

TO:

Adam R. Waldron, City Council President




FROM:
Mark W. Sivak, Director of Budget & Finance
DATE:
January 9, 2019
SUBJECT:
Cash Balance Transfer Resolution – Excess Gaming Funds

As part of the 2019 Budget, the City Administration proposed and City Council approved the transfer of $2,468,000 in one-time excess gaming funds from the General Fund into the Non-Utility Capital Fund to be used towards various projects as outlined in the budget. 
The Administration is requesting City Council approve the attached resolution on the transfer to satisfy any requirements under Third Class City Code.
If you have any questions or need additional information please let me know.
cc:
Members of Council 


Mayor Donchez

E. Evans
L.Lazarchak
G. Yasso
RESOLUTION NO. 

BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the City of Bethlehem that approval is hereby given for the transfer of $2,468,000 in excess gaming funds by the City Administration from the General Fund to the Non-Utility Capital Fund for various capital projects as approved by City Council as part of the budget process.




Sponsored by
_____________________________







_____________________________ 


ADOPTED by Council this            day of                         , 2019.







____________________________






        President of Council

ATTEST:

_______________________

        City Clerk
